
*** PUBLIC NOTICE *** 
NOTICE of PUBLIC HEARING 

Pueblo of Sandia, New Mexico 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Pueblo of Sandia will hold a public hearing on 
Thursday, April 24, 2008 at 1:00 pm at the Pueblo of Sandia Tribal Administration Office 
at the Pueblo of Sandia, 481 Sandia Loop, Bernalillo, New Mexico, 87004, to receive 
public comments on the proposed Triennial Revision of the Pueblo of Sandia’s Water 
Quality Standards. The hearing will be part of the process to conduct a revision of water 
quality standards for surface water  within the exterior boundaries of the Pueblo of Sandia 
Reservation, pursuant to section 303 (C) of the Clean Water Act and in accordance with 
the public participation regulation (40 CFR Part 25). 
 
Interested persons are invited to attend and submit oral or written comments on the 
proposed revision of water quality standards. Persons desiring to be scheduled in advance 
should notify the Governor of the Pueblo of Sandia, in writing, setting out the identity of 
the witness, the general subject matter, and the estimated length of time of the testimony. 
Written comments are invited and will be received prior to the convening of the hearing. 
A period of time will be reserved for unscheduled testimony.  Written comments will be 
accepted until May 10, 2008. 
 
Copies of the proposed revision are available for review at the Pueblo of Sandia 
Environment Department or can be found at the following EPA website:  
http://www.epa.gov/earth1r6/6wq/ecopro/watershd/standard/states-tribes.htm 
 
Please contact:  Scott Bulgrin, Water Quality Manager 

sbulgrin@sandiapueblo.nsn.us 
481 Sandia Loop 

Bernalillo, New Mexico 87004 
(505) 867-4533 

(505) 771-5086 (fax) 
 
Hearing Location Directions: 
 

State Hwy 313, north, right on Sandia Loop, to stop sign, left (1/4 
mile) to Pueblo of Sandia Tribal Administration Building on left, 
Pueblo of Sandia, New Mexico. 
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